Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

From: Herrmann, Keith, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 4:22 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Cc: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD; Jones,
William V, EMNRD

Subject: RE: OCD Case 16042 - Westbrook Qil Corp.

I’'m sorry Florene, in my earlier email | had the incorrect case number in the subject line. | have changed the subject line,
but to be clear, | am requesting a continuance for case no. 16042.

(Though it may be worth noting, | have also previously requested a 2 week continuance for Case. No. 16041 as well)

From: Herrmann, Keith, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 4:19 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>

Cc: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

<Phillip.Goetze @state.nm.us>; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD <Scott.Dawson@state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD
<WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>

Subject: OCD Case 16041 - Westbrook Qil Corp.

Florene:

We have been in discussion with the operator in this case and are working toward a resolution outside of
hearing. Therefore, we request a 2 week continuance to the April 5 Docket to allow for more time to facilitate
discussion.

Thank you

Keith Herrmann

Office of the General Counsel

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220S. St. Francis Dr.

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Tel: (505) 476-3463

Fax: (505) 476-2220

Keith.Herrmann@state.nm.us




